BRAZOS VALLEY GROUNDWATER

CONSERVATION DISTRICT
P.O. Box 528 - HEARNE, TX 77859 - (979)279-9350 - FAX: (979)279-0035

LEGAL NOTICE

The Brazos Valley Groundwater Conservation District (District), in compliance with
Chapter 36 of the Texas Water Code and its Rules, will receive public comment on
proposed amendments to the Rules of the District or District policies at a public hearing
at the District Office, located at 112 West 3rd Street Hearne, Texas, 77859 at 2:00 p.m.
on Thursday, September 12, 2019. The proposed District Rule amendments relate to
well spacing, production based acreage requirements, permit applications, and standards
of completion for wells (Rules 6.1(b)(2), 6.2(f), 7.1(c), 8.4(a), and 12.3).

The District Board, at the conclusion of the public hearing, will discuss comments received
and consider possible adoption of the proposed rules or policies. Written and oral public
comments on the proposed rules or policies must be submitted to the District on or prior
to the hearing date. A complete copy of the current Rules of the District and proposed
rule amendments are available at www.brazosvalleygcd.org and the District office, 112
West 3rd Street Hearne, TX 77859; (979) 279-9350.
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